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ROBERT MYKYTIUK

P.O. Box 842

Moultonboro, N.H 03254

603-986-8836

rmykytiu k@ya hoo .com

Oct. 20, 2016

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

NH Public Utilities Commission

21S. fruit Street

Concord, NH. 03301 -2429

Dear Ms. Howland,

After reading the response from Lakes Region Water Company I am not surprised to once

again find nothing more than contradictions and superfluous information which they

beneficially interpret to be they’re justification for an additional fix base charge.

I once again thank you for your time and I look forward to our hearing where we can resolve

this matter once and for all.

Sincerely,

Robert Mykytiuk


